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July 18, 1994

NIOSH Docket Office

Robert A. Taft Laboratories
Mail Stop C34

4678 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, OH 45226

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am writing in support of the proposed rule on respiratory
protective devices. This is an important first step to improve the
certification process. These certification requirements finally
deal with health care workers.

The Type C filters with 95% efficiency performance standards should
be acceptable for most situations the health care worker will

encounter.
Singerely,
(& /0[/ L/é(_,l./
Dougl W. Eberle
Vice President
DWE/tr

cc: Jackie Bryan, Chairperson of GAC
Ron Duncan, Infection Control Specialist
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St. Elizabeth Hospital Medical Center
1501 Hartford St. » P.O. Box 7501, Lafayette, IN 47903 « (317) 423-6011




